
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Tara Hodges; Tucker, Shelly; Todd Nilson; Mike Shoemaker; acollar@blm.gov
Cc: ballen@sesi-nm.com
Subject: RE: Biliken Terra Release #1 Work Plan-1RP4661
Date: Monday, March 26, 2018 11:39:00 AM

Ms. Hodges:
 
Please address these concerns regarding the delineation and remediation plan for 1RP-4661.

On an appropriately scaled map, demarcate the test trench locations. What is the distance
between test trenches?
Permissible chloride levels for remediation is 600 mg/kg, not 1000 mg/kg.
There is no mention of confirmation samples. Please be advised that bottom and/or sidewall
samples are always required to confirm proposed remedial activities.

 
Has the impacted area already been excavated?
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Tara Hodges [mailto:office2@sesi-nm.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 2, 2018 8:07 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>; Todd Nilson
<todd.nilson@terraofs.com>; Mike Shoemaker <mike.shoemaker@dvn.com>; acollar@blm.gov
Cc: ballen@sesi-nm.com
Subject: Biliken Terra Release #1 Work Plan-1RP4661
 
Hello!
 
I have attached, per Bob Allen SESI, the proposed Work Plan for the Terra Oilfield Services Biliken
Release #1, referencing 1RP4661. We apologize for the delay in filing. Excavation has been
scheduled to begin on Monday, March 5, 2018. Please let us know if you have any questions.
 

Thank You
 
Tara Hodges
 
Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc.
703 East Clinton Street
Hobbs, NM 88240
Office: (575) 397-0510
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